

NEWSLETTER

My Favorite Charity Events Organization

Friday, October 13, 2023 Issue #002

My Favorite Charity Events Organization is Forming Partnerships

We want to share with you the good news about exciting partnerships that My Favorite Charity Events Organization has recently formed with Virginia Talent and Opportunity Partnership (V-TOP), iQuasar, LLC., Old Dominion University (ODU) and Cooke Elementary School.

Updates on Our Tutoring and Educational Programs

Partnership with V-TOP: MFCE is proud to announce that it has been accepted as a partner to the Virginia Talent + Opportunity Partnership (Virginia TOP) Program. V-TOP is funded through the Commonwealth Innovative Internship Fund and Program. VTOP connects Virginia businesses that have work-based learning opportunities to Virginia students looking for them, with Virginia's higher education institutions serving as the main catalyst. We are the first charity (company) in Hampton Roads to be accepted into this prestigious program and the second in Virginia. VTOP provides our charity with matching funds to support our Tutoring Internship Program currently supporting Cooke Elementary School and eventually supporting other schools as we build our program. MFCE currently is working with ODU's Elementary Education & Early Childhood Education Undergraduate Program to identify collegiate students to become interns providing free one-on-one mathematics tutoring at Cooke. Through VTOP the charity will gain access to all colleges/universities in the Hampton Roads area with Elementary Education degree programs which will increase the internship resource pool so that we can expand our program to other elementary schools. Our program supports students struggling with math fundamentals and those that have not passed the math Standards of Learning (SOL) Test. Our goal is to have every student become a math superstar student through our free tutoring program. You can help us succeed with a donation by visiting our website or Facebook to donate.

Teachers On-Board to Provide Tutoring Sessions Beginning the First Week in November We are partnering with Cooke Elementary starting in early November to begin mathematics tutoring. MFCE will be providing free tutoring to children at the 4th and 5th grade levels who have fallen behind due to the Covid-19 effect and who have low SOL scores. Our goal is to provide continuity in learning processes and provide a free tutoring program that extends into the school year affording children the extra academic support needed to catch up on lost learning from the Pandemic and support children who need additional assistance in mathematics.

Update on Our Christmas for Kids Program

Christmas for Kids ~ Please Help Us to Have Another Successful Year

We began soliciting volunteers to provide Christmas presents to Cooke students and their siblings again this year, with an email to our neighbors and friends in late September. This program has been amazingly successful over the last three years, and we have received so much positive feedback from the Cooke staff. We are hoping for more donors this year and hoping we can provide even more to families. We should be receiving the list of children needing help this year sometime late November or early December. Thank you to those who have supported our past efforts to provide a simple Merry Christmas to children in our neighborhood who would not likely have had the experience and joy of getting gifts on Christmas morning.

Volunteers Needed.

We are always looking for volunteers to support our tutoring program. Retired teachers, veterans, or anyone with tutoring experience are encouraged to volunteer on our website. Tutoring times are flexible to include during school hours and our normal 3:30-4:30. We are also looking for someone versed in grant writing as we have begun submitting grant requests to help fund our programs. We also need someone with knowledge and experience with the use of all Social Media platforms.



Donations Greatly Appreciated

We appreciate your consideration to donate to support our tutoring program. Your donation of any amount on a monthly or recurring basis is welcomed. Please visit our website at https://myfavoritecharityevents.org or use the above QR code. Our donation process is secured by STRIPE, a secure payment processing platform.

Alberta Valli Director

Robert Valli Program Manager

Follow us on:

https://myfavoritecharityevents.org https://www.facebook.com/myfavoritecharityevents/ https://instagram.com/myfavoritecharityevents